
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

                  Reagan and Emily dropping their crystals 

 

April at Thomson 

Happy April 

Yay, it’s Spring. I hope everyone had a 

wonderful Spring Break. 

We are going to have another family night, 

Wednesday April 25th. We are going to 

have a mini BBQ outside. Please sign up 

with Ms. Katrina or Ms Laeticia if you are 

going to attend. 

We have an early release April 27th. Please 

sign up at rrcc.edu/sacc by April 13th. 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates to Remember: 

April 1st: Tuition Due 

April 25th: Family Night 

April 27th: Early Release Day 

 

Contact Information: 

Site Manager: 

Katrina 

Lujano 

303.519.3731 

Group Leader: 

Laeticia 

Rambeau 

Program Manager: Dana 

Bammerlin 

dana.bammerlin@rrcc.edu 

303-914-6252 

 

SACC Administrator: Lizz 

Phelps     
liz.phelps@rrcc.edu 

 
Accounts: 

sacc@rrcc.edu 

 

mailto:dana.bammerlin@rrcc.edu
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                                          Dillon sounding out words 
Delenie building a tower. 

 

 

Did you know? 

That RRCC SACC loves family’s 

feedback on the program. If you have 

any positive or negative feedback, we 

would love to hear it. You can send me 

an email and this will help us better our 

program as a whole, and/or lets us 

know things we are doing great at. We 

want you and your families have the 

best experience possible. 

Joke of the Day 

When do Monkey’s fall 

from the sky? 

Answer: During APE-ril 

showers! 

Hahaha! 

 


